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MEMORANDU!i FOR: L. Cow Davis, ELD 1.3.*

'

,. c

THRU: Roger S. Boyd, Director, Divis. ion of Project Management-

liRR

FR0ft: D. C. Vassallo, Assistant Director for Light Water
Reactors, tiRR'

-

SUBJECT: REED REPORT. Q.

~

The following responses are provided to the questions raised in your
June 20, 1978 memorandum to R. S. Boyd on the same subject and related
to the Black Fox project.

1. No, the Staff does not have a copy of the Reed Report now..

2. No, the Reed Report is not relied upon for any licensing action. ~

. . ,

3. The report has not been fomally designated " proprietary" by the $9
g. Staff since it has never been submitted with a request for such a lus='U designation. *

4. With respect to the llendrie to Dingell letter of February 9.1973,
saying we would " request General Electric to release the Reed Report
or at least the list of 27 safety issues. . . ," G.mral Electric
has submitted the list of 27 safety issues and t., ctr status with a

request that'it be treated as proprietary. An NRR letter which agrees I. .-
with the proprietary designatt.on is in the concurrence enain. .

..

r--
In addition, I would advise that you check the Shoreham attorneys. I tr-
understand that the list is being provided to the Shoreham Board and inter- ''

,
venors. '

-

Original signed by ;
0. B. Yassano ' -

Nc.
f. '. .. D. B. Vassallo, Assistant Director G.,

.

for Light Water Reactors F~
Division of Project Management 2.

?-?Occ: S. Varga 's
u

' Note from R. Boyd "I think, however, that Warren flinners and Frank Schroeder ;~ "
in DSS have had occasion to read the Reed Report."
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